(#JDSfaulkner

engineering + design + consulting

Date: 08/28/2020

To: Donald Mangum Re: Inspection Item
lisatrygod@aol.com Location: 79 JT McNeill Lane, Lillington, NC
919-915-2528 JDSfaulkner Project No.: RDU2008326

Date of Inspection: 08/28/2020

A representative of JDSfaulkner arrived on site to observe the issues reported to us by the client which
are presented, along with our recommendations, in this report.

Observations:
Contractor has requested evaluation of the (3) 2x10 header installed over the double garage doors with

a max clear span of 9’-3” where the approved plans call for a (2) 2x10 header over the openings.

Recommendations:
Based on our on-site observations and review, the (3) 2x10 header is adequate to support the

anticipated loading conditions and no further action is required.

If you have any questions or if | can be of further assistance to you on this project,
please contact me at 984-365-4043.
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Reviewing Engineer:
Drew Alexander, PE
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